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MISSING PERSON UPDATE 
 

PUTNAM COUNTY, TN- On Saturday April 12, 2025, Cassidy Chalee Madison Jackson was reported 

missing by her family. Her family stated they had last spoken to her on Friday, April 11.  

 

Subsequently, on April 11, Metropolitan Nashville Police Department tragically found a deceased 

female near the Hermitage area in Nashville, TN. This female had no identity markers or personal 

belongings on her person at the time. Later this morning, Metro Nashville PD was able to identify the 

deceased female as Cassidy Jackson.  

 

This investigation is still ongoing for the Putnam County Sheriff’s Office and Metropolitan Nashville 

Police Department. If you have any information regarding the whereabouts of Ms. Jackson including the 

day of or days prior of April 11, please contact Investigator Kyle Meyer at (931) 528-8484.  

 

Sheriff Eddie Farris stated, “Our thoughts and prayers go out to Ms. Jackson’s family and friends during  

this difficult time.” 

 

Media Contact: 
Morgan Abston, Public Information Officer | pio@putnamcountytnsheriff.gov | 931.265.8605 

mailto:pio@putnamcountytnsheriff.gov

